Thanks to your generosity, Street Child has been able to provide support to over
13,000 children who have been tragically orphaned by Ebola.

We wanted to take this opportunity to write and show you the difference your support has made. It
has helped Ebola-affected children gain the chance to recover from the acute and sustained trauma
that they have experienced during the Ebola crisis - something they could have only dreamt about

at its height. For this, we thank you.

Here’s what your money has achieved:

Total number of orphans supported:

Total number of Ebola-affected children
helped back to school:

Total number of family business grants
distributed:

it The Ebola
Crisis does not
end when the
last patient
walks out of
hospital, as
wonderful as
that moment
may be, It ends
when the last
orphans are
secure in family,
in school and
know where
their next meal

is coming from.”
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